
The St. Bruno 

Men Who Cook
Dinner & Auction is

THIS WEEKEND!
 

Thank you to all of our donors, volunteers
and attendees. 

Please keep us in your prayers as we wrap
up this event! Watch for information on

contributing to the Teacher Wish Board as
this part of the Auction stays
open for another 2-3 weeks.

 
For all auction questions, call the school

office (262-965-2291) or 
contact Britney at

auction@stbrunoparishschool.com

 
 
 
 
 

 

I am the vine; you are the

branches. If you remain in

me and I in you, you will

bear much fruit; apart from

me you can do nothing. --

John 15:5

The Grapevine Newsletter
Thursday, April 20,  2023

St. Bruno Parish, Dousman 

Sign up for the May
Crowning & Morning for

Women here!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f094ba4ac28a1f58-maycrowning


What's New

Missed last week's Mass? 
Catch it here on YouTube.  

Earth Day, April 22

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0n-DzhubhgAGNNVMG-DkTg


COUNCIL
Pastoral

MEMBERS
WANTED!

Develop Catholic
identity
Promote evangelization
Foster stewardship

What do council members
do?

Interested? Ask for a
nomination form from an
usher at Mass!

 

What's New

Follow us on Facebook!
F O L L O W  S T .  B R U N O  P A R I S H  T O

R E C E I V E  A L E R T S ,  I N V I T E S  A N D  U P - T O -
T H E - M I N U T E  I N F O R M A T I O N !

L I N K  H E R E .  

Sign up HERE!

https://www.facebook.com/StBrunoParishDousmanWI
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F094BA4AC28A1F58-artand

